SOUTH STREET SCHOOL

130 South Street · Manorville, NY 11949 · (631) 801-3140 · Fax (631) 878-4954 · www.esmonline.org

JOSEPH A. STEIMEL Superintendent of Schools



JOHN-MICHAEL J. JACKSON
Principal

November 14, 2024

Dear South Street School Families,

Eastport-South Manor Schools will be dismissing all students 15 minutes early on Wednesday, November 27, 2024 as part of its emergency evacuation drill as required by New York State.

If you are picking up your student(s) at school, please make arrangements to arrive 15 minutes earlier than normal.

If your student takes the bus home, please expect your student(s) to arrive at their bus stop 15 minutes earlier than normal.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Regards,

John-Michael J. Jackson

Principal